
 

 

 

 

CYM/CS/M/09             20 May 2022 

 

 

To whomsoever concerned,  

 

Request Donations for the Hospitals 

Reference:  CEBH/PL/2022/drg/con dated 21-04-2022 

  DGH/DS/01/2021 dated 20-05-2022 

  From National Hospital Kandy dated 02-05-2022 

As you are aware in this critical period, there is a drug shortage in Sri Lanka. This 

shortage is highly faced by government hospitals where most poor people get 

treatments.  In this letter, I would like to inform you that some medicines need to import 

and need money to buy some other medicines which remain on the island. 

Furthermore, the medicines and surgical equipment and some chemicals for medical 

tests are in a shortage. 

Ceylon Youth Movement coordinates the needy and people who want to help them 

with donations. The donator can either pay directly to the pharmaceutical agent or the 

hospital. Any requirements from the donors’ side are considered and we assure that 

the transparency of the donations will keep.  

Even one penny is golden for them at the moment.  

Thank You! 

 

 

 

……………………………… 

Samadhi Mahanada 

National Organiser 

Ceylon Youth Movement 

Ceylon Information and Development Collective (Guarantee) Limited 


